
May 31, 2024 

 

I have attached pictures of property and area around the proposed barn extension. I 

would like to note to you and the council that we have held the licence to use since 

2006 and have every year made improvements to the aesthetics of the land around 

us.   We have always provided liability insurance for the licence to use portion, for the 

District of Mackenzie.  With both of us holding business licences in Mackenzie also 

comes the need for secure storage of our business assets. The addition would be built 

to code as well as be side with the ranch board to match the rest of the building. All the 

time keeping in mind this could be disassembled at any time if requested to do so. 

There is no permanent foundation etc etc. We would like you to please put us on the 

agenda for the next council meeting to answer any concerns.  Also I would like the 

council to consider selling a portion of the property beside us. This would enable us to 

get off the licence to use and contribute more to taxes every year. Thanks for your 

time.  Rob Souka  

 


